



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Children in Need - Friday 15th November 2024

On Friday 15th November, we will be holding a 'non-uniform' day to raise funds for Children in Need. Children will be encouraged to take inspiration from Pudsey and wear yellow or spotty outfits, or choose to side with the Gladiators and go for superhero style! They can get as creative as they like!

We are asking for a donation of £1 per child to support with this. All donations are greatly appreciated and will go directly to Children in Need who support lots of causes around the UK.

Thank you for all of your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Brooke Primary Academy



